
3/13/23-3/17/23: Two Hour Early Release for Spring Conferences

3/16/23: 5:30 PTO Meeting

3/20/23-3/31/23: No School - Spring Break 

4/12/23: Two Hour Early Release

4/20/23: 5:30 PTO Meeting

4/21/23: 6:00-8:00 Elementary Parent Child Dance

4/26/23: Two Hour Early Release

4/26/23: 5:00pm HDMS Board Meeting

5/10/23: Two Hour Early Release

5/18/23:  5:30 PTO Meeting

5/23/23: 5:00 Family Reading Night

5/24/23: Two Hour Early Release

5/29/23: No School - Memorial Day 

5/31/23: 5:00pm HDMS Board Meeting

Keep reading! This is just page 1 of our Weekly Newsletter! 

Mr. Eric
eric@hdmsreno.com

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL, MR. ERIC

As conference week draws to a close, I wanted to say how awesome it has been to see so many
families, and sit in on some amazing conferences. Watching children lead parent conferences fills
me with so much pride, and it is all due to the hard work of our amazing teachers and wonderful
families. We are seeing our future in the eyes of our children every day, and I know that when these
children are grown and the world is in their hands, we will all be better off for having them.
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Have a wonderful spring break.
Come back refreshed and
reenergized, ready to tackle the
4th quarter of the school year, and
what lies ahead.




BREAKBREAK



We are finally wrapping up Phase III of construction which includes the Community Center and west
playground. We will be opening the space to students and staff when we return from Spring Break on
April 3rd. In addition, we are fencing off and re-seeding the west field in hopes our grass will take
this time. Several classrooms submitted names to be considered for the new community center.
Please take a moment to vote for your favorite by clicking HERE. 

FREE LUNCH & BREAKFAST PROGRAM

Our full breakfast and lunch menu can always be found at www.hdmsreno.com/school-lunch-breakfast/

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, MISS TAMMIE

Miss Tammie
tammie@hdmsreno.com

It has been three incredible years of construction and we are beyond thrilled to finally have a
beautiful and safe unified campus for our community. A special thank you to construction manager
Dan Joslyn and Dennis Banks Construction as well as our Board of Directors for all of their support
in making our dream a reality. It has truly been a labor of love!

Help name the newHelp name the new  
Community Center!Community Center!

https://forms.gle/DBS3uLXctrzjBbj68
https://forms.gle/DBS3uLXctrzjBbj68
https://www.hdmsreno.com/school-lunch-breakfast/


Question of the Week: “How can I use Montessori principles at home?"
Using Montessori principles at home is a great way to recognize and develop your
child’s ability to learn about the world around them; as well as encouraging their
natural curiosity and passion for learning.

To incorporate Montessori principles, look at your home through the eyes of your
child….

'“The essence of independence is to be able to do something for one’s self.”-Maria Montessori

A MESSAGE FROM OUR SCHOOL SOCIAL WORKER, MISS MARY

x

A MESSAGE FROM OUR MONTESSORI ADVISOR, MISS KALEIGH

 Are there opportunities for your child to help with meals?clean?garden?get their own
snacks/lunch?
 Emphasize life skills that are age appropriate. For example, younger children could help with  
 watering plants, putting dishes in the dishwasher. Older children can help with meal preparation,
basic home maintenance, and grocery shopping.
 Teach concentration- away from digital sources
 Focus on inner motivation, not rewards
 Allow children to pursue their own interests

1.

2.

3.
4.
5.

Thank you for a wonderful year so far. I would like to share some photos from our adventures at The
Generator this year. We have been working with Ms. Aki at the Generator to enhance our self-
awareness, practice social skills, and create amazing artwork and connections with peers. Thank you
Aki and The Generator for all your work with us at High Desert Montessori. If you would like to sign
up for additional classes please me know at Mary@hdmsreno.com.
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Don’t forget our swag store with sweatshirts, water bottles,
etc… with the school logo is available all year. You can access
the store by clicking here. All proceeds from sales go directly
back to the school for teacher training, classroom grants, and
teacher appreciation days.  

Although it is barely starting to feel like spring, Spring
Break is already upon us. You may be dreading what bad
habits the children will develop without the structure of
the school day, but the change in routine might actually
offer opportunities to get the family outside and enjoy
spending time in nature together. We are lucky to live in
a place where there are many ways to enjoy the
outdoors: skiing at higher elevations, hiking at lower
elevations, or just taking a stroll by the river. The
Truckee Meadows Parks Foundation has a great
directory of local parks to explore, including a map, that
can be the starting point for your adventure. Whether
you're looking to stay close to home or explore a new
space, get outside this Spring Break!

https://www.tmparksfoundation.org/parks 

A NOTE FROM OUR PTO

PTO meeting Thursday
March 16th at 5:30 PM on
Zoom
Spring Picnic May 21st

March PTO meeting is next
Thursday March 16th at 5:30 PM.
You can access the meeting with
this Zoom link. 

Upcoming events 

A NOTE FROM OUR GREEN PARENTS GROUP

PLEASE HELP THIS HDMS FAMILY IF YOU CAN

One of our HDMS Lower El parents,
Diana Ballesteros, had a brain tumor
removed in February. She went in this
week for a second surgery because of an
infection. She is a single mom with two
children.  When our teacher asked if she
needed anything, she asked that we
share her GoFundMe. 

https://battleborncc.com/store/hdms/
https://battleborncc.com/store/hdms/
https://battleborncc.com/store/hdms/
https://battleborncc.com/store/hdms/
https://www.tmparksfoundation.org/parks
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85430179297?pwd=UGFteXo2RVBOTnRuVVdxaFBZbHRnUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85430179297?pwd=UGFteXo2RVBOTnRuVVdxaFBZbHRnUT09
https://www.gofundme.com/f/need-money-to-help-with-brain-tumor?qid=41875e230ff101a6b58db897feb4a172


The HDMS Board of Directors will be
performing Mr. Eric's annual evaluation and
we would like feedback from HDMS parents
and guardians. 

The Washoe County School District 2023 Family Climate Survey is now open! 
Participating in this survey will allow you to enter a raffle ticket to win a prize
from one of our sponsors. The survey will be open from February 13, 2023,
through April 28, 2023. We appreciate your opinions about our school and will
use the information to help improve the climate and safety of our school.

Assistant Principal 
Grant Writer

HDMS is hiring for the following
positions for the 2023-2024 School
Year:

If you, or someone you know might be
interested, both positions are now
posted on our website. Applications
will be accepted through end of
business day April 7, 2023.

LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

If you can help, please reach
out to Sherrie Jordan at
sherrie@hdmsreno.com

We need some recurring help in our beautiful
new elementary library. Tasks include:
-shelving books
-dusting shelves
-cataloging books
-helping students find books

WE ARE HIRING!

WCSD FAMILY CLIMATE SURVEY

A MESSAGE FROM OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS

The HDMS Board of Directors is looking for a
volunteer Board Treasurer for the 2023-2024
school year. A background in finance is required.
If you are interested, please reach out to
Tammie Stockton at Tammie@hdmsreno.com

https://forms.gle/5f3Cjzme2pNRdq8KA
https://www.washoeschools.net/page/6424
https://www.hdmsreno.com/employment-opportunities/
mailto:Tammie@hdmsreno.com


Excelsior students enjoyed participating in Pi day!

NOTES FROM THE ELEMENTARY TEAM
EXCELSIOR PIE DAY

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE ELEMENTARY PARENT + CHILD DANCE!

Elementary families- Save the Date for
the Elementary Adult + Child Dance!

Students, bring a parent, grandparent,
aunt, uncle or caregiver!

Friday, April 21, 2023 
6:30-8:30 PM

Wishing you all an enjoyable, safe Spring
Break!

Thank you to all of the families who met
with me for spring conferences!

SIERRA CLASSROOM



A big thanks to Thomas Darnell, HDMS alum, who organized a cardboard challenge for Upper El last
week. We had so much fun creating games with cardboard!

TOIYABE CLASSROOM
Thanks to all of you for meeting with me this week to discuss your child's progress. Thank you also to
those of you who participated in Montessori Through My Eyes. It has been so much fun sharing our
class community with you all.

UPPER EL CARDBOARD CHALLENGE!



YEARBOOKS FOR SALE
Visit www.buytheyearbook.com
and enter School ID 708241

http://www.buytheyearbook.com/


SOCCER SHOTS FOR AGES 3-6
Visit reno.soccershots.com/hdms for more info!

CHESS WIZARDS SPRING SESSION
Visit www.chesswizards.com for more info!

https://reno.soccershots.com/pd/1448/high-desert-montessori-spring-2023?st_t=1071&st_ti=1429&returncom=productlist&source=search
https://chesswizards.com/about


AFTER SCHOOL YOGA

Visit www.chesswizards.com for more info!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf47pD0si6MzIT40iN0iVGL78ST6OaCbf8h8pshQ9BpPDW3uA/viewform
https://chesswizards.com/about

